

Sandringham Primary School
Sandringham Road
Doncaster DN2 5LS
T 01302 361880
E admin@sandringham.school
www.sandringham.school

09 November 2023

<u>Year 1 – Yorkshire Wildlife Park Visit</u> <u>Tuesday 25th June 2024</u>

Dear Parent/Carers,

We are very excited that we have been able to book a trip to the Yorkshire Wildlife Park on **Tuesday 25th June 2024.** Visiting the park is a vital part of our learning, we will use this time to ignite children's imagination and prepare them for future learning within the classroom.

Children will travel via coach, leaving school at 9:30am, arriving back at school in time for their usual home-time arrangements.

We are asking for a contribution of £19.60 which is payable online via ParentPay. This will pay for the coach, entry to the park and also an education session for all the children.

We understand that some financial situations are currently difficult which is why we have provided 7 months' notice and allowed for the payment item on ParentPay to be paid in instalments.

Payments are required no later than **Friday 14**th **June**. Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough contributions, we may be required to cancel the visit.

Further information regarding the trip and how to order school lunches will be sent out closer to the time.

If you have any questions, please feel free to email your class teacher on giraffes@sandringham.school or lions@sandringham.school or

Yours sincerely, Mrs Smithard, Mrs Jenkinson, Mrs Waterland & Mrs Shepherd Year 1 Class Teachers



